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PUBLIC TESTIMONY on SB 800 

From Triangle Lake Pesticide Victims United 
 

Triangle Lake Pesticide Poisoning Victims United consists of entirely of persons that 
have had timber industry herbicides found in our urine. 
100% of the nearly forty of us tested by renowned pesticide exposure expert Dr Dana 
Barr (currently of Emory University, formerly ran the labs at the U.S. governments 
Center for Disease Control) were found to have have both 2,4-D and atrazine in our 
urine; those of us given second tests within 48 hours of aerial sprays of those herbicides 
near our homes had our levels spike, demonstrating causal relationship. Thus, IT IS 
VERY IMPORTANT TO US THAT SB 800 BE MADE LAW, as it is one step in the 
right direction, though other reforms are also needed to protect the public health 
in Oregon. 
 
SB 800 will enable us -- the public who are verifiably being poisoned against our will -- 
to at least have access to the spray records via DEQ. It really is a crime that we don't 
already have that access, and we appreciate both Mr Holvey and Prozanski for their 
effort on SB 800. 
 
Sincerely, Day Owen, on behalf of Triangle Lake Pesticide Poisoning Victims United. 
We can be reached at: Pitchfork Rebellion, Box 160, Greenleaf, OR 97430 
 


